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Today we supported Comic Relief by wearing red and sharing our favourite jokes with 

the class. Some of the children made superhero masks, completed the comic relief quiz 

and class 3 made their own obstacle course where they would have to make a funny 

face at certain stages of the course. Some of our favorite Joke were:

"What did the policeman say to his stomach? You’re under a vest" (Toby)

"Why are elephants always so wrinkly? Because they don’t fit on an ironing board" (Daisy)

"Why did the tomato get left behind? Because he couldn’t ketchup" (Ellie)

"Doctor Doctor, I feel like a bridge.

What's come over you?

Well, So far 2 cars, 3 lorries and a bus!" (Louis)

"Why did the horse cross the road? To see his Neigh-bour" (Millie)

"Do you want to hear a joke about pizza? Never mind it's too cheesy" (Eliza)

"Why do giraffes have long necks? Because their feet smell" (Rosie)
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Parents Evening

Children should have come home with a slip 
confirming a time for your telephone 

appointment for next week's parents 

evenings. If you are unable to keep this 
appointment, or have not received a time, 

then please let us know.

Awards

Learning Leaves

Class R - Helena
Class 1 – Isaac G

Class 2 - Riley

Class 3 - Eli

House Points

Class 1 - Millie
Class 2 - Toby

Class 3 – Rhys

Parent Governor Vacancy

We currently have a vacancy for a 
parent governor to join our federation 

governing body.

Parent governors are valued members of the 

governor team and play an important role; 
the governing body works together as a 

group, meeting at least once every half term. 

Together they are responsible for 
the strategic direction of the school, 

promoting high standards of educational 
achievement and ensuring our resources are 

used to maximum impact. Life as a governor 

is interesting and varied and we feel sure 
that there are parents prepared to take on 

this important role and give their time 
and commitment to helping us to continue 

to improve the school's performance.

If you would like to stand for election, 

please complete and sign the nomination 
form attached with this email and return to 

the school office no later than 12 noon on 

30th March 2021.

Little Angels

Thank you for all of the 
generous donations that were 

made whilst raising money for 

the Devon air ambulance night 
landing site over at 

Rackenford common. We 
were blown away by the 

children’s art work! We raised 

a total of £590!
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Order your Easter Treat box full of goodies for 
collection on Wednesday 31st March (the last day 

of term). 

Boxes are £6 each. Please message the PTFA 

WhatsApp group or email
admin@rackenford-primary.devon.sch.uk

to order your box.

Term Dates

31 March
Spring Term Ends

19th April

First day of Summer 

term

3 May
Bank Holiday

31 May – 4 June
Half Term

23 July

Summer term Ends
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